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Dear St. Francis Church Family,

I hope you are all safe and healthy. I would like to give you an update on the addition of in person worship to our current streamed worship services. We will begin offering an outdoor in-person service beginning on Sunday, August 23rd at 9am. Online streaming of our 9am Sunday service will replace the previous 10am streamed service. You can access the service after the original posting time if you choose to worship later. An addition of a Rite I Morning Prayer service will be available online on Wednesdays starting on August 26th. If you would like to receive Communion and you are uncomfortable attending in person worship or if you have been advised against it at this time, arrangements can be made for you to come and receive Communion with me during the week. Our Book of Common Prayer allows for Communion under special circumstances and the times we find ourselves in have qualified. Appointments are available during the week at varying times, please call the church office if you would like to schedule one. 

For where two or three are gathered in my name, I am there among them. 

Matthew 18:20

I find comfort in this verse and wish to share this comfort with you. However you choose to worship; from your living room or on your back porch, livestreamed or watching a recording at a later time, or in-person at St. Francis; know that Christ is indeed with us as we are gathered in His name. Worship in-person or online may look different for the next period of time, but it is indeed worship of the God we all love as we are joining our voices with Angels and Archangels and with all the company of heaven. 

The following safety requirements will continue to be in place for any in-person gathering at the church:
1. Even though worship will be held outside, everyone should wear a face mask. Face masks will be available to those who do not have one. 

2. Hand Sanitizer will be available as you enter and leave the worship area. 

3. Chairs will be available, but you are welcome to bring your own or a blanket to relax on. 

4. Seating will be placed 6-8 feet apart except for family groups.
5. The offering plate will be located along the walkway and there will be a no contact version of the Peace.

6. Communion will be delivered to worshippers where they are seated and will be of one kind, bread only. 

7. Lay servers will be limitedly scheduled. 

8. Some areas of the building may be closed off. Please be mindful of posted signs. 

9. If you are sick or not feeling well, please stay home.

The adjustments to worship are based on risk reduction recommendations and will remain in effect for a while. No restrictions used in gatherings can fully eliminate risk. Please be thoughtful and prayerful about your decision to either attend in person worship or to continue to worship with us online. Please know that you are in my prayers and I hope I am in yours as well. 

Blessings to you and yours,
Carrie +
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